
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 December 2021  

 

 

 

Admission Arrangements Consulation 2023/24 

 

The Governing Body at Victoria Primary Academy is carrying out a statutory 

consultation on its Admissions Policy for the academic year 2023/24 following the 

guidelines in the Schools Admission Code (Sept 2021) and seeks your views.  

In September 2023/24, Victoria Primary Academy intends to change its Pupil 

Admissions Number (PAN) from 60 to 45 in its Reception class due to the fall in the 

birth rate in the area. 

 

You can view the policy by following the links on the school website 

https://vpaleeds.co.uk 

 

We invite your comments on this proposal. Please send your response to: 

info@wellspringacademies.org.uk 

  

The closing date for the consultation is 26th January 2022. 

  

Wellspring Academy Trust is the Admissions Authority for the school.  Admission 

Authorities must consult on policies periodically and when changes are proposed to 

admission arrangements. Our Admissions Policy complies with the School Admissions 

Code. 

  

Thank you for taking the time to read this information. 

 

 

 

Sam Bailey  

Executive Principal  

 

https://vpaleeds.co.uk/

